
1

Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 3:17 PM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Reducing Q4 2019 Assessment for 133 Isabel

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Clare, 
 
Hope you are doing well. We will be reducing the assessment on 133 Isabel from $60178 to $120.94. This is a back bill 
that was incorrect. Please create a TA file for this. 
 
Thanks 
 
Chris  


